
Board of Education Information
To: Board of Education

From: Matt Rich

Date: December 3, 2024

Re: IXL Learning Renewal Contract

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the administration to renew our IXL Learning contract for 3 years at a cost
of $16,875.

Background

IXL has been a key tool in facilitating our differentiated practices in mathematics and reading.
Students are given specific tasks meant to develop and reinforce their skills independently. This
resource allows teachers to expand student experiences into targeted areas as well as reinforce skills
they may have learned or may need to review. The IXL contract will cover reading and mathematics.
It will be paid out over a 3 year time frame, with 50% being paid up front and 25% paid during each of
the subsequent two years.


